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Midwinter Murder Miss Marple: The Complete Story Collection gathers together
in one magnificent volume all of Agatha Christie’s short stories featuring
her beloved intrepid investigator, Miss Marple. It’s an unparalleled
compendium of murder, mayhem, mystery, and detection that represents some of
the finest short form fiction in the crime fiction field, and is an
essential omnibus for Christie fans. Described by her friend Dolly Bantry as
“the typical old maid of fiction,” Miss Marple has lived almost her entire
life in the sleepy hamlet of St. Mary Mead. Yet, by observing village life
she has gained an unparalleled insight into human nature—and used it to
devastating effect. As her friend Sir Henry Clithering, the ex-Commissioner
of Scotland Yard, has been heard to say: “She’s just the finest detective
God ever made”—and many Agatha Christie fans would agree.
A is for Arsenic Shortlisted for the BMA Book Awards and Macavity Awards
2016 Fourteen novels. Fourteen poisons. Just because it's fiction doesn't
mean it's all made-up Agatha Christie revelled in the use of poison to kill
off unfortunate victims in her books; indeed, she employed it more than any
other murder method, with the poison itself often being a central part of
the novel. Her choice of deadly substances was far from random – the
characteristics of each often provide vital clues to the discovery of the
murderer. With gunshots or stabbings the cause of death is obvious, but this
is not the case with poisons. How is it that some compounds prove so deadly,
and in such tiny amounts? Christie's extensive chemical knowledge provides
the backdrop for A is for Arsenic, in which Kathryn Harkup investigates the
poisons used by the murderer in fourteen classic Agatha Christie mysteries.
It looks at why certain chemicals kill, how they interact with the body, the
cases that may have inspired Christie, and the feasibility of obtaining,
administering and detecting these poisons, both at the time the novel was
written and today. A is for Arsenic is a celebration of the use of science
by the undisputed Queen of Crime.
The Incendium Plot 'A fantastic tale of spies, deceit and murder in the
Elizabethan age' S. D. Sykes England in 1572 is a powder keg of rumour,
fanaticism, treachery and dissent. All it would take is a single spark . . .
In the England of Elizabeth I, the fear of plague and invasion, and the
threat of insurrection are constant. As the Earl of Leicester's chief
intelligencer, lawyer Dr Christopher Radcliff is tasked with investigating
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rumours of treachery at home and the papist threat from abroad. And with
heresy and religious unrest simmering beneath the surface of a country on
the brink, Radcliff is under pressure to get results. Then two brutal and
seemingly motiveless killings point alert Radcliff to the whisper of a new
plot against the queen. There are few clues, and all he and his network of
agents have to go on is a single word: incendium. But what does it mean and who lies behind it? Christopher Radcliff must find out before it's too
late . . . (Please note: The Incendium Plot was first published in hardback
as Incendium)
The Secret of Chimneys AGATHA CHRISTIE COLLECTION - 3 NOVELS AND 25 SHORT
STORIES WHAT'S INCLUDED: NOVELS The Mysterious Affair At Styles The Secret
Adversary The Murder On The Links SHORT STORIES The Affair At The Victory
Ball The Curious Disappearance Of The Opalsen Pearls The Adventure Of The
King Of Clubs The Disappearance Of Mr Davenheim The Mystery Of The Plymouth
Express The Adventure Of The Western Star The Tragedy At Marsdon Manor The
Kidnapped Prime Minister The Million Dollar Bond Robbery The Adventure Of
The Cheap Flat The Mystery Of Hunter's Lodge The Clue Of The Chocolate Box
The Adventure Of The Egyptian Tomb The Case Of The Veiled Lady The
Kidnapping Of Johnnie Waverly The Market Basing Mystery The Adventure Of The
Italian Nobleman The Case Of The Missing Will The Submarine Plans The
Adventure Of The Clapham Cook The Lost Mine The Cornish Mystery The Double
Clue The Adventure of the Christmas Pudding The Lemesurier Inheritance This
version has been optimized for readability and includes: BEAUTIFUL
FORMATTING There is plenty of white-space which makes reading easy on the
eyes. FULLY FEATURED TABLE OF CONTENTS The full Table of Contents appears at
the beginning of the book and can be accessed through the MENU or GO TO
button. EPUBCHECK The book successfully passes EpubCheck, developed by the
IDPF. The International Digital Publishing Forum (IDPF) is the global trade
and standards organization dedicated to the development and promotion of
electronic publishing and content consumption.
Agatha Christie Collection - 3 Novels And 25 Short Stories Miss Politt has
been waiting and waiting outside Laburnum Cottage for Mrs. Spenlow, to no
avail. She nervously acquires the help of her next-door neighbor, whose
gumption and persistence reveal that Mrs. Spenlow is dead on the hearthrug.
The whole of St. Mary Mead is convinced the murderer is Mr. Spenlow, who
shows no emotion upon his wife’s sudden death, but, with characteristic
diligence, Miss Marple reveals that it is perhaps not that simple.
The House of Lurking Death Hailed as one of the greatest psychological
mysteries ever written and winner of the 1956 Mystery Writers of America
Edgar Award for Best Novel, Beast in View remains as freshly sinister today
as the day it was first published. Thirty-year-old Helen Clarvoe is scared
and all alone. The heiress of a small fortune, she is resented by her mother
and, to a lesser degree, her brother. The only person who seemingly cares
for her is the family’s attorney, Paul Blackshear. A shut-in, Helen
maintains her residence in an upscale hotel downtown. But passive-aggressive
resentment isn’t the only thing hounding Helen Clarvoe. A string of bizarre
and sometimes threatening prank phone calls has upended her spinster’s
routine. Increasingly threatened, she turns to a reluctant Mr. Blackshear to
get to the bottom of these strange calls. Blackshear is doubtful of their
seriousness but he quickly realizes that he is in the midst of something far
more sinister than he thought possible. As he unravels the mystery of the
calls the identity behind them slowly emerges, predatory and treacherous.
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The Cornish Mystery When the Parson declares rather carelessly 'Anyone who
murdered Colonel Prothero would be doing the world at large a service !', he
does not realise his words will come back to haunt him. From several
potential murderers, Miss Marple must find the real killer
Murder Is Easy The Secret of Chimneys Agatha Christie - The Secret of
Chimneys is a work of detective fiction by British writer Agatha Christie,
first published in the UK by The Bodley Head in June 1925 and in the US by
Dodd, Mead and Company later in the same year. It introduces the characters
of Superintendent Battle and Lady Eileen "Bundle" Brent. Agatha Christies
The Secret of Chimneys, starring her occasional sleuths Superintendent
Battle and Lady Eileen Bundle Brent, is a murder mystery-treasure hunt
crossover, considered to be one of her best early novels. The plot should be
delightful to traditionalists: there are a bunch of people staying at a
mansion when one of the guests is murdered! (Apparently, theres a chance it
might also be a bit racist, so just a heads up on that front.) It also
features the fun-sounding fake-country name Herzoslovakia, which I think is
one of the better sounding fake country names in fiction.
Alias Basil Willing A lyrical, powerful, and richly textured novel about
three lives that intertwine across oceans and time. On the banks of the
River Seine in 1899, a young woman takes her final breath before plunging
into the icy water. Although she does not know it, her decision will set in
motion an astonishing chain of events. It will lead to 1950s Norway, where a
grieving toy-maker is on the cusp of a transformative invention, all the way
to present-day Ottawa Valley in Canada, where a journalist, battling a
terrible disease, risks everything for one last chance to live. Taking
inspiration from a remarkable true story, Coming Up for Air is a bold,
richly imagined novel about the transcendent power of storytelling and the
immeasurable impact of every human life. The legacy of the woman at its
heart touches the lives of us all today, and this book reveals just how.
Murder on the Orient Express
The Monogram Murders A quiet English village is plagued by a fiendish serial
killer in Queen of Mystery Agatha Christie’s classic thriller, Murder is
Easy. Luke Fitzwilliam does not believe Miss Pinkerton’s wild allegation
that a multiple murderer is at work in the quiet English village of Wychwood
and that her local doctor is next in line. But within hours, Miss Pinkerton
has been killed in a hit-and-run car accident. Mere coincidence? Luke is
inclined to think so—until he reads in the Times of the unexpected demise of
Wychwood’s Dr. Humbleby.…
The Dressmaker's Doll Hercule Poirot observed his fellow passengers on the
Orient Express: a Russian princess, an English colonel, an American with a
strange glint in his eye and many more. He was looking forward to the
journey. But is was not to be. After a restless night, he awoke to find that
tragedy had struck.
Five Little Pigs Poirot receives a visit from a Mrs Pengelley, a middle-aged
woman who fears that she is being poisoned by her husband. She has no proof
, only that she only suffers when her husband is at home, not when he is
away at the weekends -- and a bottle of weedkiller, supposedly unused, is
half-empty
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The Blue Geranium Soon after Gwenda moved into her new home, odd things
started to happen. Despite her best efforts to modernize the house, she only
succeeded in dredging up its past. Worse, she felt an irrational sense of
terror every time she climbed the stairs. In fear, Gwenda turned to Miss
Marple to exorcise her ghosts. Between them, they were to solve a “perfect”
crime committed many years before.
Miss Marple: The Complete Short Stories While other children were devouring
the works of Enid Blyton and Beatrix Potter, Carla Valentine was poring
through the pages of Agatha Christie novels - and that early fascination
lead to her job as a pathology technician working in mortuaries and trained
in forensics. Nearly every Agatha Christie story involves one - or more
commonly several - dead bodies, and for a young Carla, a curious child
already fascinated with biology, these stories and these bodies were perfect
puzzles. Of course Agatha herself didn't talk of 'forensics' which, in the
way we use it now, but each tale she tells twists and turns with her expert
weave of human observation, ingenuity and genuine science of the era.
Through the medium of the 'whodunnit', Agatha Christie was a pioneer of
forensic science, and in Murder Isn't Easy Carla illuminates all of the
knowledge of one of our most beloved authors.
The Sittaford Mystery John Curran reveals the secrets of the world’s
greatestmystery writer in Agatha Christie: Murder in the Making, the
fascinating follow up to Agatha Christie’s SecretNotebooks featuring
moreinsight into Christie’s captivating life story and a new windfall
ofChristie’s unpublished work—including letters, archival papers, and a
keenly incisive analysis of Christie’s last, unfinished novel.For readers
new to Christie’s mysteries and for life-long fans of Hercule Poirot, Miss
Marple, and Tommy and Tuppence, eitherfrom classic Christie novels like
Murder on the Orient Express or fromthe popular Masterpiece Theater
adaptations, “Curran’s discoveries will shapehow Christie is read.”
(Independent on Sunday).
Coming Up for Air Previously published in the print anthology The Witness
for the Prosecution and Other Stories. Alicia Coombe manages her very smart
dressmaking business with the help of her young assistant, Sybil. One day, a
doll appears in the shop—a floppy, long-legged doll that sits itself on the
best sofa. But where did it come from, and why does it appear to watch
them?
Angels & Demons Some are born to sweet delight, Some are born to endless
night . . . When penniless Michael Rogers discovers the beautiful house at
Gypsy’s Acre and then meets the heiress Ellie, it seems that all his dreams
have come true at once. But he ignores an old woman’s warning of an ancient
curse, and evil begins to stir in paradise. As Michael soon learns: Gypsy’s
Acre is the place where fatal “accidents” happen.
Murder is Easy
Murder Is Easy INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! "Reading a perfectly
plotted Agatha Christie is like crunching into a perfect apple: that pure,
crisp, absolute satisfaction.” —Tana French, New York Times bestselling
author of the Dublin Murder Squad novels An all-new collection of winterthemed stories from the Queen of Mystery, just in time for the
holidays—including the original version of “Christmas Adventure,” never
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before released in the United States! There’s a chill in the air and the
days are growing shorter . . . It’s the perfect time to curl up in front of
a crackling fire with these wintry whodunits from the legendary Agatha
Christie. But beware of deadly snowdrifts and dangerous gifts, poisoned
meals and mysterious guests. This chilling compendium of short stories—some
featuring beloved detectives Hercule Poirot and Miss Marple—is an essential
omnibus for Christie fans and the perfect holiday gift for mystery lovers.
“Agatha Christie [is] the maestro of murder tales.” —People
Agatha Christie: Murder in the Making The murder of a world-famous physicist
raises fears that the Illuminati are operating again after centuries of
silence, and religion professor Robert Langdon is called in to assist with
the case.
Agatha Christie's Murder at the Vicarage Witness for the Prosecution and
Other Stories is a collection of eleven tantalizing tales of murder and
other criminal pursuits—including the classic title story, the basis for the
1957 Oscar-nominated Billy Wilder film starring Marlene Dietrich, Tyrone
Power, and Charles Laughton. A murder trial takes a diabolical turn when the
wife of the accused takes the stand. . . . A woman's sixth sense—and a
loaded revolver—signal premonitions of doom. . . . A stranded motorist seeks
refuge in a remote mansion and is greeted with a dire warning. . . .
Detective Hercule Poirot faces his greatest challenge when his services are
enlisted—by the victim—in a bizarre locked-room murder. From the stunning
title story (which inspired the classic film thriller) to the rarest gems in
detective fiction, these eleven tales of baffling crime and brilliant
deduction showcase Agatha Christie at her dazzling best.
The Moving Finger Previously published in the print anthology The Thirteen
Problems. A woman is warned by a psychic of the evil and danger in her
house. On a full moon, she must watch for the signs: blue primrose means
caution, blue hollyhock is danger, and blue geranium is death!
Sleeping Murder The Sittaford Mystery is Dame Agatha at her most intriguing,
as a séance in a snowbound house predicts a particularly grisly murder. In a
remote house in the middle of Dartmoor, six shadowy figures huddle around a
table for a seance. Tension rises as the spirits spell out a chilling
message: "Captain Trevelyan . . . dead . . . murder." Is this black magic or
simply a macabre joke? The only way to be certain is to locate Captain
Trevelyan. Unfortunately, his home is six miles away and, with snowdrifts
blocking the roads, someone will have to make the journey on foot. . . .
Easy to Kill Unpleasant things are going on in an exclusive school for girls
- things like murder Late one night, two teachers investigate a mysterious
flashing light in the sports pavilion, while the rest of the school sleeps.
There, among the lacrosse sticks, they stumble upon the body of the
unpopular games mistress - shot through the heart from point blank range.
The school is thrown into chaos when the 'cat' strikes again. Unfortunately,
schoolgirl Julia Upjohn knows too much. In particular, she knows that
without Hercule Poirot's help, she will be the next victim
Dead Yesterday No Marketing Blurb
The Witness for the Prosecution and Other Stories Miss Marple and Hercule
Poirot both make appearances in Agatha Christie’s Double Sin and Other
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Stories, a sterling collection of short mystery fiction that offers double
the suspense, surprise, and fun. In one of London’s most elegant shops, a
decorative doll dressed in green velvet adopts some rather human, and rather
sinister, traits. A country gentleman is questioned about a murder yet to be
committed. While summoning spirits, a medium is drawn closer to the world of
the dead than she ever dared imagine possible. In a small country church, a
dying man’s last word becomes both an elegy and a clue to a crime. These
chilling stories, and more, cleverly wrought by master Agatha Christie and
solved by the inimitable Hercule Poirot and Miss Jane Marple.
Tape Measure Murder Agatha Christie’s ingenious murder mystery thriller,
reissued with a striking cover designed to appeal to the latest generation
of Agatha Christie fans and book lovers.
Double Sin and Other Stories Throwing on an almost convincing French accent,
Tommy is determined to act the Great Detective Hanaud to his and Tuppence’s
latest, lovely client. Miss Hargreaves has recently received a box of
chocolates from nobody knows who, and, due to her dislike of chocolates, was
the only one to not fall afoul of the arsenic-spiked treats. But, Miss
Hargreaves is not the first recipient of such a gift; three other large
country houses have received arsenic-laced chocolates. Miss Hargreaves is
holding something back, and Tommy and Tuppence must take up residence at her
house to discover the true culprit. But will they find out the truth in
time?
Endless Night Miss Marple: The Complete Short Stories gathers together in
one magnificent volume all of Agatha Christie’s short stories featuring her
beloved intrepid investigator, Miss Marple. It’s an unparalleled compendium
of murder, mayhem, mystery, and detection that represents some of the finest
short form fiction in the crime fiction field, and is an essential omnibus
for Christie fans. Described by her friend Dolly Bantry as “the typical old
maid of fiction,” Miss Marple has lived almost her entire life in the sleepy
hamlet of St. Mary Mead. Yet, by observing village life she has gained an
unparalleled insight into human nature—and used it to devastating effect. As
her friend Sir Henry Clithering, the ex-Commissioner of Scotland Yard, has
been heard to say: “She’s just the finest detective God ever made”—and many
Agatha Christie fans would agree.
Murder in Mesopotamia In Agatha Christie’s classic, Five Little Pigs,
beloved detective Hercule Poirot races to solve a case from out of the past.
Beautiful Caroline Crale was convicted of poisoning her husband, but just
like the nursery rhyme, there were five other “little pigs” who could have
done it: Philip Blake (the stockbroker), who went to market; Meredith Blake
(the amateur herbalist), who stayed at home; Elsa Greer (the three-time
divorcée), who had her roast beef; Cecilia Williams (the devoted governess),
who had none; and Angela Warren (the disfigured sister), who cried all the
way home. Sixteen years later, Caroline’s daughter is determined to prove
her mother’s innocence, and Poirot just can’t get that nursery rhyme out of
his mind.
Miss Pinkerton
Murder Isn't Easy
Last Human Ellie thinks she looks awful. Horrible. FAT. Her best friends are
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both drop-dead gorgeous and Ellie’s sick of being the ugly duckling. So she
goes on a diet. And she even starts to exercise, much to her friends’ and
her gym teacher’s amazement. Ellie’s hungry all the time, she works out
every spare second, and she’s turned into a grouchy meanie. But if her
friends don’t want to deal with the new and improved Ellie, that’s their
problem. It’s better to be thin than happy. Isn’t it?
The Tuesday Night Club Mignon Good Eberhart (1899-1996) was for much of the
twentieth century one of the best known mystery writers in America. She was
both talented and prolific, publishing 59 novels and many short stories in
her more than 60-year writing career. Dead Yesterday contains the best of
her previously uncollected stories, with tales about the following
sleuths:Nurse Sarah Keate, a middle-aged no nonsense nurse who appeared not
only in Eberhart?s first seven novels, but she also made her rounds as a
short-story character in 1930s periodicals. Her acerbic wit and matter-offact demeanor defy the dark forces of murder that she encounters in and out
of hospital settings.Susan Dare, a saucy young mystery writer, is aided by
her journalist friend Jim Byrne. She was exclusively a short story
character.James Wickwire, is a rarity in the Eberhart canon ? a male
protagonist. An elderly senior vice-president of a bank, Wuickwire is a
bachelor whose reputation is incredibly appealing to damsels in distress and
others who seek his reluctant assistance in solving crimes.Melvina Standish
? Mel Standish, like Sarah Keate is a nurse. Standish, however, had her solo
appearance before Keate. In the earliest (1926) Eberhart work, Mel helps
solve a murder at her Chicago Apartment house.
Towards Zero 'A literary celebrity with few rivals she wrote more
bestselling novels over a longer period than almost any other American
writer' WASHINGTON POST Everyone agrees that Herbert Wynne wasn't the type
to commit suicide. But he has been found, shot dead, the only other possible
killer his bedridden aunt. Inspector Patton of the Homicide Division sees
this as the perfect opportunity to send in Hilda Adams, a nurse with a very
special talent for detection. But when the sleuthing nurse arrives at the
mansion, she finds more intrigue than anyone outside could possibly have
imagined - and a killer on the loose
Cat Among the Pigeons Agatha Christie's famous Miss Marple mystery, reissued
with a striking new cover designed to appeal to the latest generation of
Agatha Christie fans and book lovers.Lymstock is a town with more than its
share of shameful secrets - a town where even a sudden outbreak of anonymous
hate-mail causes only a minor stir.But all that changes when one of the
recipients, Mrs Symmington, commits suicide. Her final note said 'I can't go
on'. Only Miss Marple questions the coroner's verdict of suicide. Was this
the work of a poison-pen? Or of a poisoner?
Beast in View The new Hercule Poirot novel - another brilliant murder
mystery that can only be solved by the eponymous Belgian detective and his
'little grey cells'.
Silent Scream Superintendent Battle of Scotland Yard struggles to find the
person who penned the details of a vicious murder.
Girls Under Pressure
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